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DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
NOTICE 1036 OF 2015

&
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SAFETY SECURITY

The Safety and Security Sector education Training Authority (SASSETA) invites employers, public
TVET Colleges, public Universities of Technology and Accredited Training Providers , registered
NGQ’s, CBO’s , NLPEs (Non Levy Paying Entities) operating in the safety and security sector and
other organisations to submit applications for discretionary grants for the funding window number
three for 2015/2016 financial year. Please refer to the SASSETA website for a list of projects on

www.sasseta.org.za or call the SASSETA Call Centre on 0861 102 477 for assistance in completing the

application forms.

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za






